CONTACT: GLORIA ALLRED
(323) 653-6530
Email: gallred@amglaw.com

Statement of Anne Lowry O’Malia

A few weeks ago, a 26 year old man, who 1s
also a celebrity known as Tyga, contacted my
14 year old daughter Molly through social
media. Molly thought that he may have
contacted her because she 1s involved 1n music
and modeling, but the communication, made her
feel uncomfortable, and she had the good sense
to put a stop to the communication.

We thought that was the end of it until we
learned that OK! Magazine had published a
cover story about Tyga’s contacting Molly. On
their cover, OK! used a poorly blurred photo of
my daughter and falsely insinuated that there
was an inappropriate sexually suggestive
relationship going on between Tyga and Molly.
We couldn’t believe they did that. This article,
photos and Direct Messages that were published
have caused serious problems for our family.
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We are here today because involving Molly
in this way was wrong, and because Molly
decided that the best thing to do was to stand up
for herself. I am very proud of her for having
the courage to come here today and do this. It
was not an easy decision to make, but to us,
sitting back and doing nothing was not an
option. I love you Molly, and am proud to be
your mom.
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